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13th January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening: Thursday, 13th February 2025 
 

You are invited to attend the Year 8 Parents’ Evening on Thursday, 13th February from 

4.30pm to 7pm.  Meetings are to be arranged for face to face, in school 

appointments.  Your child is also invited to attend, in full school uniform, as this is an 

important stage in their education at Mount St Joseph School.  
 

Appointments can be made via the School Cloud app; you will be able to arrange 

appointments with your child’s respective teachers at specific times during the 

evening.  A link to the appointments will be sent to your email address on Thursday, 

16th January 2025 from School Cloud.  
 

To facilitate the smooth running of the evening and to keep waiting times to a 

minimum, please check your appointment times before the actual event takes 

place.  
 

I hope you will be able to attend this event, if you have any queries regarding the 

evening please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

esteadman@msj.stoccat.org.uk – Miss Steadman – Head of Year 8 

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 

 

Miss Steadman 

Head of Year 8  
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